I, Brandon M. Zoller am in support of HB248 for the following reason: If you can’t have liberty and
freedom with your health, then you can’t have liberty and freedom anywhere.

Losing the ability to say no to a product that has death or permanent neurological/physiological injury as
aresult in order to maintain employment, in order to provide for your family, is TYRANNY.

To lose the ability to govern your own health is to lose freedom in the purest sense of the word. We like
to spout how America is the greatest nation. What makes this country so wonderful? Why all of the
national anthems? Why all the crying about who stands and who kneels, for what? What is FREEDOM?
Whatever FREEDOM entails, it starts with the individual. Once you roll over with regard to sovereignty
over your own health, you roll over on your children and their children and on future generations.

To not support this bill is to support discrimination on a level not yet historically recorded.



